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Dear Parents,

Firstly, apologies for the lack of newsletters so far this half term. I have been

unwell and slowly getting back to normal, hopefully normal service will resume

soon! Secondly, newsletters will be issued on a Monday moving forward. As I

teach Thursday and Friday this has been a challenge, hence you may receive

them at a variety of times. Moving to Mondays should make this more

straightforward.

This half term is already flying by with play rehearsals well under way in KS2. A

selection of children in Badger Class represented us at the West Norwich and

Dereham Sports Partnership Tennis Tournament, modelling to other schools

how well they behave and follow instructions. Hedgehog Class enjoyed a

fantastic day at Castle Acre, thank goodness that this was the beginning of the

change in the weather! They had a great day and totally wore themselves out.

Both groups made us incredibly proud.

Thank you to all of you who got in touch to share how much you enjoyed our

Open Afternoon in Curriculum Week. We will plan next year’s events based on

the children in school and the time and the feedback from

children, families and staff this year.

Special Awards last week

Hedgehog Class Maddison for doing an amazing job in

her Maths assessments this week.
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Badger Class Jackson for making massive progress in

his maths assessments this week

Fox Class Ruby for really pushing herself in all of her

learning this week

Writer of the week Ted G for working

hard on his independent writing

Book of the week Lochlann and Daisy

really inspired us with their

book choices this week. They

chose Eleanor and Ruari for

next week.

Other messages

Parent Survey

On behalf of the Local Governing Body, Thankyou to all the parents who

completed the parent survey for us. The survey gives us valuable feedback and

confirmation on the work being done by the school. We are pleased that the

survey confirmed that the children feel safe in school and that parents would

recommend the school to others. We are also pleased that feedback on

communication between home and school is positive, but has highlighted some

fine tuning that the school is already working on.

Leroy Burrell

Chair of Governors.



Up and coming Fundraising Events

The Friends are busy planning fundraising events to

support the school. This term they will be hosting a

disco for children to enjoy. The autumn term will see

the return of the ever popular garage sale. See flyers

details.

With best

wishes for the

week ahead,

Jennie Müller

Headteacher

Dates for your Diary:

2024

Friday 28th June - Fox class swimming
Tuesday 2nd July - Year 6 Leavers photos
Wednesday 3rd July - Reception 2024 Stay and Play - 2-3pm
Friday 5th July - Fox class swimming
Tuesday 9th July 2pm KS2 Performance - Robin

6pm KS2 Performance - Robin
Wednesday 10th July 5pm KS2 Performance - Robin
Friday 12th July - Fox class swimming



Disco 5.15-7pm
Tuesday 16th July - Year 6 Leavers Service 2.15pm
Wednesday 17th-Friday 19th July - Year 6 Transition Days to Neatherd and Northgate High
Wednesday 17th July - Transition Morning

Year 6 Leavers event Mattishall Golf Club 4.30-6.15pm
Friday 19th July 2024 - End of term








